
 

 

Consolidated Communications 
Wholesale Customer Communication 
Industry Notification - Accessible Letter 
  

 

To All Carrier Customers:  

This notice is being sent to inform you of important changes Consolidated 

Communications is making to the remittance address.  

Effective with your July 2021 invoice the remittance address will change to the following: 

            Consolidated Communications 

            ATTN Remittance 

            2116 South 17th Street 

            Mattoon IL 61938 

 Feel free to contact our billing department carrierbilling@consolidated.com or your 

assigned Carrier Account Executive. 

Notification Date: May 26, 2021 

Effective Date: July 1, 2021 

Subject: Carrier Remittance Address Change 

Notification #: SYS 0424 

Target Audience: IXC, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 

Area Impacted: NNE Region (ME, NH, VT) 

Contact: Carrier Billing at carrierbilling@consolidated.com 

 

Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 
121 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 
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